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Subject: Report by Burnaby Food First - Local Food Security - Turning Policy Into Action in Metro
Vancouver

Attachments: Local Food Security_Burnaby Food First_Feb.2016.pdf

Dear Mayor and Council

On February 9th, Burnaby Food First presented a research report to the Environment Committee of
the City of Burnaby. The report, entitled "Local Food Security - Turning Policy into Action in
Metro Vancouver", had not yet been completed. We are happy to inform the Mayor and Council
that the report is now complete and attached here for your information.*

The purpose of the report was to provide information on the various approaches to food security.

As the final sentence in the report says, Since the adoption of the Regional Food System Strategy in 2011,
several of the municipalities in this study have made significant progress, and all can learn from each other’s

best practices.

Burnaby Food First looks forward to continued collaboration with the City of Burnaby.

Respectfully yours, Leona Skovgaard, Chair, Burnaby Food First

* Available in Clerks Office

Report also available at:
http://bit.ly/BFFPolicy2Action
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